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Renfrewshire Valuation Joint Board

Report to: Renfrewshire Valuation Joint Board 

Meeting on: 15 January 2016 

Subject: Update on Temporary Posts – Property Assistants 

Author: Depute Assessor & Electoral Registration Officer 

1.0 Introduction 

The Board approved the filling of 2 temporary posts at the meeting in August 2015. 
These temporary posts are replacing 2 Surveyors posts in the Technical section due 
to the budget constraints facing the Board. 

We have now appointed new temporary members of staff joining us this month, both 
of these posts are as Property Assistants and they will be working with our Valuation 
/Technical staff.  

2. Recommendation

The Board notes the contents of this report. 

Kate Crawford 
Depute Assessor & ERO 
8.01.2016 

For further information please contact Kate Crawford on 0141-618-5903 or via email at 
kate.crawford@renfrewshire-vjb.gov.uk  


